February 15, 2017
To: EPRD Board, Plumas County Supervisors, General Public
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been on the Eastern Plumas Recreation Board since its inception. I was appointed by then Supervisor B J Pearson, and have served on the board for over fifteen years. My family duties are in the process of changing, and I anticipate a need to travel out of the county often with little notice. I therefore respectfully submit my resignation to the Board. I hope the Board, Ski Hill Committee, Johnsville Ski Club, and concerned citizens can continue to make the ski hill a viable recreational attraction for our area.
Respectfully,

Jennifer Condliffe
